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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

 

 

I am in strong favor of keeping our Tongass National Forest under the Roadless Rule Protection. I am an

Alaskan and employed in the tourism industry. It is vital to my livelihood that Southeast Alaska remain a pristine

wilderness with healthy ecosystems. It is also my personal belief that we must do everything we can to project

the largest intact temperate rainforest we have left in the world. In a time where climate change is affecting

Alaska faster than any other state in the U.S., we need our trees to capture carbon and help us reverse global

warming.

 

 

 

I urge you to consider what is best for the planet, not just what is best for a few industries.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Kate McNevin
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